
 

 

TOWN OF LITTLETON                             02.02.2017 
Board of Commissioners Work Session  

 
The Board of Commissioners of the Town of Littleton held a Special Meeting work session on Thursday, February 02, 

2017 at 8:00 am.  The purpose of the meeting was to interview candidates for the Assistance Clerk position currently 

vacant.  In attendance were Commissioners Gerleen Pitchford, Heidi Hogan, Clara Debnam, Sylvia Alston and Don 

Spragins. A quorum was present.  Mayor Ron Girdley called the meeting to order at 8:00 am.   

 

Pursuant to NCGS 4-318(a)(6) – the Board immediately went into Closed Session to interview two candidates.   

 

Commissioner Sylvia Alston made the motion; seconded by Commissioner Hogan to offer employment to Holly Barcelo 

contingent on passing the background check and drug screen at the rate of $13.50 per hour no more than 1000 hours per 

year with a probationary period of 90 days.   

 

Commissioner Pitchford made the motion; seconded by Commissioner Debnam to decline the acceptance or transfer of 

accumulated sick hours from other local government for Mark Oakley.  The motion voted and carried unanimously  

 

With no further business the meeting adjourned at 10:25 am.   

 

 

 

 

        ____________________________________ 

            Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


